
 

 

 

 

 

 
November 26, 2020 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
Here we are nearing the end of the 2020 and starting the Holiday season. 
 
December is the only month with three holiday celebrations: Christmas, Hanukkah and Kwanza. 
What ever you celebrate, may it be filled with your favorite people, favorite things, and favorite 
foods. 
 
May the true meaning of this season fill your heart and home with lots of blessings. 
 
I ask a favour of you. Please sit back take a minute and reflect on a happy Christmas memory of 
your past. Let this bring a smile to face and warmth to your heart. 
 
The Sweet Stars Grand Family has a wish for you: 

 
Peace of mind and prosperity through the year 

 Happiness that multiplies 
Good Health for you and your families 

Fun around every corner 
Energy to chase your dreams 

Joy to fill your holidays 

May this holiday season give you the chance to appreciate the love in our lives. 
 
Please stay safe. 
 
Star Hugs and Cupcake Sprinkles 
Sweet Star Grand Family 2019-2021 
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